
   

 

PORT OF TROON  
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 

NO. 08 /2020 

 
 

PILOTAGE DIRECTIONS REVISION 
 
MARINERS ARE ADVISED that further to Port of Troon Local Notice to Mariners 06/2020 
and following a period of Consultation, the revised Port of Troon Pilotage Directions and 
Pilotage Supplementary Provisions will enter in to force at 0001hrs on Monday 10th August 
2020.   
 
These Directions and Supplementary Provisions will supersede those issued on 01 February 
2016. 
 
A copy of the revised Port of Troon Pilotage Directions and Pilotage Supplementary 
Provisions is attached to this Notice. 
 

                                                                
 
 

www.abports.co.uk  
   

 
Captain Paul Matthews 

 
Harbour Master Ayr & Troon 

 
  05th August 2020 

 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should 
ensure that the contents of this Notice are known to the masters or persons in charge of their 
vessel or craft. 

 


